
 

To whom this may concern, 
  
In line with the recent submission made by my local member - David Barr MP, I too strongly 
oppose the proposed increase in ferry fares relating to the Manly Ferry and Jet Cat.  
Essentially these Manly/Circular Quay services are the only direct way to access the CBD in a 
timely fashion but the prices are already too high, especially for residents who are dependent 
on this mode of transport for work.  As the price gap between ferries and other modes of 
transport like bus or car grows, residents will continue to ditch the ferry in favour of these 
other modes which will put further pressure on Manly Ferries.  The price increases need to 
stop now. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Kate Crews 
   
 


